
Jerry Kettles 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Jerry Kettles 
Monday, April 18, 20161:11 PM 
'Collins, Angela' 
Lisa Foust 

Subject: RE: data request - TRA Docket Number 16-0008 

Angela - Given that Birch plans to serve the Primus residential customers using the name Primus, Birch will need to 
comply with the TRA name change rule 1220-4-1-.08. Specifically, Birch needs to update its surety bond. Lisa Foust in 
the Utilities Division normally handles requests for name change. I am copying her on this email. It is preferable that the 
name change filing be in a separate docket. 
Jerry 

From: Collins, Angela [mailto:ACollins@cahill.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 4:11 PM 
To: Jerry Kettles 
Subject: RE: data request - TRA Docket Number 16-0008 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. *** 

Jerry, 

Attached is the supplement and response to the data request being sent out for filing today. Thanks 
for your patience on this. 

Regards, 
Angela 

Angela F. Collins I Counsel 
Cahill Gordon & Reindel LLP 
1990 K Street, N.W., Suite 950, Washington, D.C. 20006 
t: +l.202.862.8930 I f: +l.866.814.6582 I acollins@cahill.com 

CAHILL 

From: Jerry Kettles [mailto:Jerry.Kettles@tn.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 9:28 AM 
To: Collins, Angela 
Subject: data request - TRA Docket Number 16-0008 

Angela - Attached is data request concerning the Birch-Primus case. Please call me if you have any questions. 

Jerry Kettles 
Chief, Economic Analysis & Policy 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
615.770.6894 
jerrv.kettles@tn.gov 
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* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential and may be privileged. If the reader of this message is 
not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of this communication is strictly prohibited 
and no privilege is waived. If you believe you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by replying to this email and then delete this email from your system. Thank you. 
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